
 

20 May 2022 
  
 

Prime People Limited 
("Prime People" or the "Company") 

  
Declaration of Interim Dividend 

  
 

The Company is pleased to advise shareholders that in accordance with its intention set out in the 
Company’s circular of 17 December 2021, that, subject to market conditions and available cash, it 
intended a return to the pre-Covid 19 progressive dividend policy, an interim dividend of 2p per 
ordinary share has been approved by the Board for payment on 1 June 2022 to shareholders on the 
register on 20 May 2022. This is an interim dividend in respect of the trading year to 31 March 2022. 
Once the company has completed its audit for the financial year it is likely that payment of a further 
and final dividend in respect of that year will be recommended to shareholders at the AGM. 
  
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Prime People  020 7318 1785 
Robert Macdonald, Executive Chairman 
Peter Moore, Chief Executive 

 
 


